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Dear Ms. Vanmeter,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

Preliminary and/or final report of audit on Port of Peninsula for 2024
 
In response, the most recent audit report for Port of Peninsula that covers 2021-
2022you are requesting has not been released yet.  We do not release preliminary
audit reports.  All audit reports released by our office are directly posted to the
website.  You can obtain a copy of this report, once released at Audit Reports | Office
of the Washington State Auditor.  We will now consider this closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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